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 Dear Chair and members of the committee: Please vote YES on HB 2904 to require 

more transparency and accountability by the Oregon National Primate Research 

Center. They have clearly shown they cannot be trusted to be honest and 

forthcoming with the public about their use of nonhuman primates in laboratory 

research. This bill will not impair that research, but will require they be more 

transparent and accountable. Thank you, Jean Tibbetts  


